April 15, 2025

Notice on Changes in Business Hours for

Exchanging and Purchasing Rail Passes at
Obihiro Station

Thank you for using JR Hokkaido.
We change the business hours for exchanging and purchasing rail passes at
JR Ticket Counter in Obihiro Station from May 21, 2025.

Business hours for exchanging and purchasing rail passes

Until May 20, 2025 9:00-17:00

-
From May 21, 2025 9:00-19:30




